
1


From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Saturday, May 4, 2019 6:10 AM


To: Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate; Stephen Maurano - NOAA Federal


Cc: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA


Federal


Subject: Re: ROCON American River Effects


Thanks Brittany for working on the American effects section. Please coordinate with

Stephen on updating the water temperature analysis. He's putting together a couple of

tables for over summer rearing that we'll want to incorporate, and likely will be able to

help with other temp data updates.


Stephen, for the tables, instead of looking at the entire May through October compliance

period, please modify the analysis so the table just focus on July through September. I

think that will be a better indicator of potential effects to steelhead, and I'm more

interested in showing potential effects than compliance.Feel free to call me if you want

to talk that over.


Thanks,

Brian


On Fri, May 3, 2019 at 8:59 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


It’s been too long since I reviewed. I’d have to take a look. If we have the data we should be able to make our


own.


Sent from my iPhone


On May 3, 2019, at 8:43 PM, Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate <brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov>


wrote:


I'm still working on addressing comments the American River effects section. The biggest gap


in it and the majority of comments left to address have to do with the figures needing to be


updated. Did we ever get or make updated figures for the American Effects Section?


Brittany


--
Brittany Cunningham

Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Lynker Technologies

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, CA 95814

Office: (916) 930-3606

brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov
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--
Brian Ellrott

Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



